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The War Anniversary - was very generally observed on Sunday last, in all Churches, and we 
certainly hope that our united humble petitions for Victory and Peace, may be mercifully answered.  
God grant that it may be his Divine will to remember our needs, for we have none but Him to look to, 
in our distress.  If only we were more earnest in our prayers, we should have greater expectations that 
they would be fulfilled.  Remember the words: ‘Pray without ceasing.’      Bowerchalke Weekly 
Parish Paper, Wednesday, 7 August 1918 (one of Collett’s Farthing Newspapers) 


